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Subject: Zoning By-law Amendment Application ZAR17-047

From: beasleychair@gmail.com [mailto:beasleychair@gmail.com] On Behalf Of Beasley Chair
Sent: January 15, 2018 4:14 PM
To: clerk@hamilton.ca

Cc: Farr, Jason <Jason.Farr@hamilton.ca>; Joey Coleman <joey@joeycoleman.ca>; Rob Fiedler
<rob.s.fiedler@gmail.com>; president@durandna.com
Subject: RE: Zoning By-law Amendment Application ZAR17-047

Due to unforeseen circumstances,  e were unable to meet today's noon deadline for correspondence ho ever  e
respectfully ask for our input to be considered at tomorrow's Planning Committee meeting on Zoning By-law
Amendment Application ZAR17-047.

Beasley Neighbourhood
1 1 1 1 Association

January 15, 2018

Clerk
Planning Committee
City of Hamilton
71 Main St. W
Hamilton ON L8W2E1

RE: Zoning By-law Amendment Application ZAR17-047

To the Planning Committee:

We submit this letter on behalf of the Beasley Neighbourhood Association (BNA). Briefly, we wish to
express our concern with this proposed development, especially the increased height on the King
William frontage. We wonder if this proposal would meet the proposed Tall Building Guidelines were
they in force today.

We sincerely hope that the Planning Committee will take this issue into consideration and
please know our Planning Coordinator, Rob Fiedler, will be present tomorrow to speak on
behalf of the association.

i

Sincerely,

5.19 (b)


